
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
           
           

Limited Scope 
Representation 

Learn how the new limited 
scope rules work, and how they 
are helping attorneys to grow 
their practices, courts to clear 
their dockets, and Michigan 
consumers to gain greater 
access to legal services. 

PLEASE JOIN US: 
 
Monday June 17, 2019  
LANDMARK INN 
230 North Front Street 
Marquette, MI  49855 
 
4:30pm Cocktail Reception  
Enjoy a drink, hot hors d'oeuvres, and a 
chat with UP bar leaders and State Bar of 
Michigan President Jennifer Grieco 
 
5:30pm – 6:30pm LSR Discussion 
Join the discussion on the new MCR and 
MRPC concerning Limited Scope 
Representation (LSR) and how LSR 
practice is benefitting lawyers, courts, and 
self-represented parties throughout 
Michigan. 
 
  
 

 

BROUGHT TO YOU BY: 
The Marquette County Bar Association 

and 
 The Young Lawyers Section  
of the State Bar of Michigan 

 


